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Medicaid Bulletin                                                                                                 May 2019 
 
Attention: All Providers 

Posting “Notice of Your Rights Under Hawkins v. Cohen”  

Please post an English and Spanish version of the “Notice Of Your Rights Under Hawkins v. 
Cohen” in a prominent location for at least 180 calendar days. This notice contains important 
information regarding beneficiary rights as they pertain to improper termination of Medicaid 
benefits, resulting from a federal lawsuit filed in 2017 on behalf of Medicaid beneficiaries in North 
Carolina.  

[This notice was also posted in the April 2019 Medicaid Bulletin.] 

NC Medicaid Eligibility, 919-813-5340 

https://files.nc.gov/ncdma/Hawkins-Notice-Exh-B_FINAL.pdf
https://files.nc.gov/ncdma/Hawkins-Notice-Exhibit-B_Spanish.pdf
https://files.nc.gov/ncdma/documents/files/Medicaid-Bulletin-2019-4.pdf
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